DD /D B(RTDS )

January 4, 1990

Docket No, 50-255
Docket No., 50-346

V.A.F.A, International, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Allen E, Wehrmeister

Director of Engineering
7545 Central Industrial Drive
Rivera Beach, FL 33404

Dear Mr. Wehrmeister:

We have reviewed your December 19, 1989 request and affidavit to withhold

from public disclosure certain information contained in Attachment 3 to NRC
Inspection Reports 50-255/89026(DRS) and 50-346/89021(DRS) dated December 8,
1089, With the exception of the reference in two places to H.A.F.A. Report

No. 1009-88 on pages 18 and 25 of the attachment, we agree that the information
identified in your request appears to be confidential commercial information
within the meaning of 10 CFR 2.790(a)(4).

1 discussed the references to H.A.F.A. Report No. 1009-88 with your attorney in
this matter, Mr. Jay Silberg, on December 21, 1989 and it was agreed that
references to this report need not be deleted since merely identifying the
report discloses no confidential information. Accordingly, copies of the
redacted pages have been sent to recipients of the above-mentioned inspection
reports with appropriate instructions. NRC will maintain the proprietary

version of the report in its files but the publicly available version will be
the redacted report.

Sincerely,

Original
Bruce A. Berson
Regional Counsel

cc: 9OCD/DCB (RIDS)
J. Silberg, Esq.
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